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Nanotechnologie

CALL FOR PAPERS/PRESENTATIONS

FOR NANOTECHNOLOGY ON LINE SEMINARS

July 1, 2020

Dear Scholarly Colleague,

ARPA Institute is initiating a series of online seminars
devoted to recent advances in nanotechnology and
nanoengineering. The Nanotechnology/nanoengineering
seminar Series will host speakers from around the world
presenting the latest ground breaking research in
nanoscale science and technology. Seminars aim to
promote science in Armenia and interaction of scholars of
Armenian descent.

I am hopeful that your research interests and expertise in
the nanotechnology related research areas would make
an excellent subject for discussion. We would be grateful
if you could accept our invitation to be a speaker at our
seminar series.

Thank you very much for your consideration of this
invitation, and I hope that you will submit your work in
progress by July 15 th , 2020.

Respectfully,
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ARPA Institute Board directors
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